
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: Peter Brown <peterthenotsobad@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2024 8:16 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: H7100
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Dear House Judiciary Committee, 
 
     I'm Peter Brown of Warwick, RI, and I write in opposition to legalizing assisted suicide in our state.  Although the 
proposed legislation may be right-hearted in its intention, it will be wrong-headed in its effect.  Similar "right to die" 
legislation elsewhere has inevitably led to "duty to die" pressure.  I urge you to vote against this legislation and any 
similar efforts.  Thank you very much for your consideration of these thoughts.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Rev.) Peter A. Brown 
881 Greenwich Avenue  E 25 
Warwick, RI   02886 
401-384-7307 
peterthenotsobad@gmail.com 
 


